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Check Our Recent Interview  
Carris Kocher - Bill of Rights 
Bicentennial Committee 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 
The State House approved a 
constitutional amendment to 
eliminate the Philadelphia 
Traffic Court. It  has already 
been approved by the State 
Senate and now the voters 
decide on April 26th to  
eliminate the court from the 
PA constitution or not. 

The special Senate 
committee investigating AG 
Kathleen Kane voted 5 - 2 to 
recommend the full Senate 
consider impeachment. 

Philly Mayor Michael Nutter 
says he's ready to roll back 
an executive order that 
barred city police and prison 
officials from cooperating 
with federal Immigration and 
Customs Enforcement agents  
Immigration groups are mad! 

After signing Philly's 
bathroom bill, Mayor Nutter 

said, “Our goal is for 
Philadelphia to be the most 
LGBT-friendly city in the 
world and a leader on 
equality issues.” 

State House has voted to 
delay for two years  passage 
of the  Keystone Exams as a 
graduation requirement. 

Lebanon Valley College 
students have given their 
equality demands to the LVC 
President.  One is to remove 
the name "Lynch" from 
"Lynch Memorial Hall." 

News from National Scene 
Ignoring all scientific data: 
Secretary of Defense Ash 
Carter announced he is 
opening all military units to 
women -- including Army 
Rangers, Green Berets and 
Navy SEALS. 

An Obama appointee's court 
order forbids students from 
presenting a live Nativity 
scene during the Concord 
High School’s Christmas 
Spectacular in Elkhart, IN. He 
says it's "overtly religious in 
nature." It has been 
presented since 1970. 

Gay rights groups have 
poured tens of thousands of 
dollars into an aggressive 

effort to persuade the 
Jacksonville, FL City Council 
to expand its existing Human 
Rights Ordinance by adding  
sexual orientation and 
gender identity.   

House of Representatives 
voted 359-64 to replace No 
Child Left Behind.  However, 
this replacement also has a 
multitude of problems! 

The President has signed the 
National Defense 
Authorization Act.  He is now 
required to come up with a 
real plan to defeat ISIS.   

Immigration officials gave 
away $113 million this year, 
saying they didn’t need the 
money because there 
weren’t enough illegal aliens  
to hold or deport.  
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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